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To Whom It May Concern:

As the governing body for Arizona’s public universities, the Arizona Board of Regents is
concerned about the safety of our students, some of whom are members of local chapters
of your organization. We are fundamentally accountable to students, families and the public
for helping students to succeed academically and for taking all reasonable steps to manage
the risks associated with our student activities. In this time of limited resources, we want to
be sure that all student activities, and particularly activities with a long history of university
support, are highly focused on student success and safety.

The Board is increasingly concerned about reports of dangerous and criminal behavior
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sexual assault and fatalities. We know that alcohol abuse contributes substantially to bigh-:
risk behavior and an increased danger for our students.

As a Board we have a Student Code of Conduct that provides very serious sanctions for
individuals and organizations that engage in unsafe behavior. The universities also have
expertise and resources dedicated to responding to violations and enforcing this Student




1. Please provide your perspective on the value your organization can add to creating a
safer climate on our campuses. Please explain what can be done in addition to or to
enhance program adyv i




